
MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To: Public and Interested Parties  

From: Anita Woodmass, Senior Management Analyst 

Date: Dec 2, 2021 

Re: Extension of Submittal Date for RFQ: Hearing Examiner 

 

Please be advised that the City has opted to extend the submittal date for RFQ submittals for 

appointment of a Hearing Examiner, until such time as this position is appointed. Interested 

parties are encouraged to provide an RFQ proposal to both Anita Woodmass at: 

awoodmass@seatacwa.gov and Jenn Kester at jkester@seatacwa.gov.  
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